
Memorandum of Understanding 

On 15th of October 2019, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was between Don Bosco College 

of Engineering (DBCE) and Internship Station, Margao, Goa

Internship Station, established in 2019, is a young and dynamic organization with a set of skilled 

resources. Internship Station is a platform that provides students with quality internships and 

through which it aims to interconnect students, companies and colleges. Their vision is to be the go-

to platform for students to learn and develop themselves.

Internship Station desires to collaborate with Don Bosco college of Engineering for HR sourcing 

specific to internship, projects, campus recruitments etc. by using Internship Station Online Platform 

among students undergoing graduation courses in engineering so as to attain them a level as 

expected by the industry for job performance. 

The MoU was signed in the presence of Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), Dr. Neena 

Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Asst. Prof. Gaurang Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering 

(DBCE) along with Mr. Rohit Sankpal, Co-Founder of Internship Station. 


